
 

Bathampton Primary School 

Together on a learning adventure 

 

Head teacher: Mr Paul Falkus B.A. (Hons)  

 

Class One trip to No. 1, The Crescent 

Thursday 4
th

 February 

 

o I agree to …………………………………………………………..going on the Class 

One trip to No. 1 The Crescent 

 

o I enclose a contribution of £7.60 towards the cost of entrance, transportation 

and insurance / I have paid online 

 

Signature of Parent/Carer ……………………………………………………………………… 

 

                                                  

 January 2016 

Class One visit to No. 1 The Crescent, Bath 

 

Thursday 4
th

 February 

 

Dear Parents 

 

In connection with our Homes topic, a trip has been arranged to No. 1 The Crescent 

in Bath. The children will have a guided tour of the house and complete a “Meet the 

Housekeeper” workshop, including a hands-on laundry experience.  

The visit will take place on Thursday 4
th

 February. The coach will leave school at 

9.30am and return at 1.30pm. Children will need a packed lunch to eat at The 

Crescent. 

A contribution of £7.60 would be greatly appreciated, towards the costs of 

admission, transportation and insurance. (The visit will be insured under the 

Country Insurance Scheme.) Please can you pay online, via SchoolMoney. 

Children should wear school uniform on the day. Please complete the slip below 

and return it with your payment by Friday 29
th

 January. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs Lake 

Class One Teacher 


